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  US 70 fog seal project began this week in Otero County 
 
Almost 5 miles of fog sealing on US 70 from mile marker 256 to mile marker 261 will take place the next 
two weeks in Otero County.     
 
Drivers may encounter lane closures and flaggers where work is being performed.   Please reduce speeds 
through the work zone. The project is an effort to extend the life of the road.  
 
If you have questions or comments regarding this work please contact John Whitt, Holly Frontier at (575) 
626-3068.  
 
For up-to-date information on this project, go to the statewide road information website at: nmroads.com.  
 

### 
 
Manon Arnett, Public Information Officer for the New Mexico Department of Transportation District 
Two at (575) 637-7210 (office) or manon.arnett@state.nm.us. 
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